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August 3,2011

Chair and Members
Built and Natural Environment Committee

Re: Gul-De-Sac Parking Permitted During Summer

I respectfully request staff review the implementation of a policy, which would allow for
parking in the centre of a cu!-de-sac.

Allowing vehicles to park, without impeding access to full dr"iveways, during the same
period as on-street parking, during the summer months.

Respectfully,

I P1u*un4
BillArmstrong tf¡
Councillor, Ward 2 V
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